
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
           Robberies 
              15

th
 District (Austin)  

 
About the Crime: 
 
This alert gives notice to citizens residing in the 015th District (Austin) of Robbery 
related incidents that have occurred during the month of October.  In these incidents, 
unknown offender(s) approach victim, threatens or actual uses physical force 
against the victim and robs them of their property. 
 
Incident times and locations are listed below: 
 

• 4800 block of West Harrison on October 14, 2015 at 5:10 P.M. 

• 700 block of South Cicero on October 26, 2015 at 5:20 P.M. 

• 600 block of South Cicero on October 28, 2015 at 6:10 P.M. 
 

 
About the Offenders: 
  

• In one incident, offender is described as two unk male black offender(s) 
described as m/1/26-28, 5-07 to 5-09, 170- 175lbs. The other 2 incidents no 
description was given on offender. 
 

 
What you can do:  

 

• Report suspicious activity immediately 

• Always be aware of your surroundings. 

• Be aware of suspicious individuals in the neighborhood 

• If approached by a witness to the incident, request contact information  

• Dial 9-1-1 immediately and remain on scene 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
(312) 744-8263 

RD#s HY-462029, HY-477531, HY-479326 
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